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School Events and Calendar 

Our full school calendar of events can be found at 
http://bluffviewmontessori.org/calendar​.  There is an option 
to subscribe to the calendar if you’d like it to sync with your 
own.  If you subscribe, any changes will also be 
automatically reflected in your calendar. 
No School Monday, November 5, 2018​ for Teacher 
Workshop day 
 
Tuesday, November 6 is Election Day - Please Vote! 
 
Mark your calendar:  No School November 22-23 

 

A few of the many ​​Bluffview​​ students demonstrating virtues 
this week: ​​Anyla Hall​​ and ​​Halia Poehler​​! 
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Bluffview Boutique & Bistro  
Craft and Vendor Sale 

 
Bluffview will again host a Boutique & Bistro on Saturday, 
November 10, 2018 from 9am-3pm.  
 
This year, we are choosing to use the money raised to help pay 
for school based mental health services!  

 

The cost to pay for mental health services in schools is rising 
and because Bluffview is a public charter school, we need to 
come up with the funding on our own. We have decided to use 
the money raised this fall from the BBB to help fund mental 
health in the form of School-Linked Mental Health Services.  

School-Linked Mental Health programs connect or locate 
effective mental health services in schools. They work to:  

● Increase accessibility for children and youth who are 
uninsured or underinsured  

● Improve clinical and functional outcomes for children and 
youth with a mental health diagnosis  

● Improve identification of mental health issues for children 
and youth. 

If you are interested or know someone who may be interested in being a vendor, here is the basic 
information: cost is $25 per booth section and $10 for a table rental (tables are limited). Booths are 
about 10 X 8, but vary because booths will be all over the school. 

Please help spread the word!  

Sign up here: ​https://goo.gl/forms/TQzXp7MF8WlLMXK63 

 
Any questions, comments, or suggestions can be sent to Lauren Lund at 
LLund@bluffviewmontessori.org  
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Fall Book Fair 
 
Bluffview Montessori’s Fall Book Fair will be held at the school October 29-November 2. 
The Library is a wonderful place to witness the beauty of a Montessori education, and 
students have already been quite busy this year engaging their curiosity through 
research and reading for pleasure. All fair profits benefit the Library and allow us to 
continue to be responsive to their needs and requests for more resources. Hope to see 
you there!  
  
Fair Hours (Hallway outside Library): 
October 31 – 7:15-8:00 a.m., 2:15-3:30 p.m. 
November 1 – 7:15-8:00 a.m., 2:15-6 p.m.  
November 2 – 7:15-8:00 a.m., 2:15-3:30 p.m. 

 

PROJECT KIND 
 
As you know, this year’s theme is “Minds 
Under Construction: Building a Better 
World.”  As part of building a better world 
we, at Bluffview, are starting PROJECT 
KIND.  Project Kind is our initiative to 
inspire kids to show kindness to themselves 
and others.  Our first Project Kind initiative 
was the Kindness Tree outside the gym 
where anyone can write a note of 
appreciation  to someone who has shown 
them kindness.  Our second initiative was to 
put up an inspirational quote in the atrium 
entrance to help remind students to “be the 
nice kid” everyday.  Let us know in the 
office if you have ideas for other ways we 
can create a community of kindness at 
Bluffview, or are interested in helping with 
similar projects we will have in the future.  

 
 
 




